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Recommended Draft 

I want the design standards recommended by SMILE added to DOZA, so there is more consistent
building design in Sellwood-Moreland. I love the walkability, friendliness, and uniqueness of the
Sellwood-Moreland neighborhood and want to make sure the neighborhood continues to feel
welcoming with its charm and historic looking buildings. 
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